
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Lawrence Preschool families, 
We wanted to express our 
deepest gratitude for working so 
hard on the Butter Braid 
Fundraiser.  I am happy to share 
that we sold $2315.00 dollars’ 
worth, of product of which we 
earned for our classroom 
$926.00. Now we can start 
getting some new materials for 
the children.  Once again, thank 
you!!! 
 
Preschool Registration begins in 
January.  Registration will no 
longer be part of the director’s 
responsibility.  In your child sign 
in/sign out sheet you will find 
directions for registering your 
child for next year. 
 
Holiday Shop: 
December 10 – 14, 2018 
Times:  
Lunch – 10:40 am – 12:30 pm 
After school - 2:30 – 3:00 pm.  
On Friday, Dec. 14 it is a flex day 
for the elementary so the shop will 
be open from 8:00 – 11:00 in the 
morning and 12:00 – 2:30 in the 
afternoon. This is an opportunity  

 
for students to buy gifts for family 
for Christmas.  Preschool families 
will take preschoolers shopping.  
 
Library visit: 
 Ms. Robin will visit us on Thursday, 
December 20th. We always look 
forward to her puppets and stories,  
But it is always an exceptional treat 
for the holidays. 
 
Photos with Santa will be 
Thursday, December 13, 2018 after 
school in the library. 
 
Holiday Party will be on Friday, 
December 21th. We will have a 
regular day for the first part of 
our day then have our celebration 
the last 45 min. of the day. The 
morning class families are welcome 
to join us at 10:00 am and the 
afternoon families can join us at 
2:00 pm.  A treat sign up will be out 
soon. 
Winter Break…will be December 
24st to January 8th. Preschool 
students will return to school on 
Tuesday, Jan. 9, 2019. 
 
Happy Holidays! 
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